
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools  

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer  

  

Date: May 25, 2016 

 

Re: Action Item 

      June 16, 2016 Board Meeting 

 

Recommend Board approval of Glassboro High School student, Pariti Sutaria, and Glassboro 

Intermediate student, Mayooran Mohanakanthan to serve as volunteers at the Extended School 

Year Program at Dorothy L. Bullock School from July 5-28, 2016 from 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

 

Pariti attends Glassboro High School and was previously a volunteer for ESY at Bullock. 

Mayooran attends Glassboro Intermediate School and was previously a volunteer for ESY at 

Bullock. 

 

 

  


